

## Elizabeth L. Littlefield, President and CEO

&

Margaret Kuhlow, Vice President of Investment Policy

of the

Overseas Private Investment Corporation

Cordially invite you to a meeting for members of the NGO, CSO, and non-profit community

Wednesday, December 9, 2015 11:00 am - 1:00 pm

Overseas Private Investment Corporation 1100 New York Avenue Northwest Washington, DC 20527

RSVP by December 2nd to <a href="mailto:gracevinson@clarkgroupllc.com">gracevinson@clarkgroupllc.com</a>

OPIC will host a stakeholder meeting as part of initiating OPIC's 2015 review and update of the 2010 Environmental and Social Policy Statement (ESPS). The objective of this meeting is to gather input and views to inform the review process. The 2010 ESPS is available here.